

School Board

Mr. Travis Lambermont President

Mr. Mark Hoke Vice President

Mrs. Rachel Mandeville Secretary

Mr. Ron Spencer Member

Mr. Eric Oliver Member

Mrs. Amber Greene Member

Mrs. Joanie Knapp Member



Core Values

Cougars move with speed for the school community.

S - Support

P - Protect

E – Educate E – Encourage

D - Develop

Mission Statement

The North Putnam School Corporation builds on a strong sense of community to provide a safe and secure learning environment that supports the social, emotional, physical, and academic needs of students through excellence in teaching and learning at all levels.

Central Office

Dr. Nicole L. Allee Superintendent

Dr. Terry Tippin
Director of Operations

Mrs. April Lambermont Administrative Assistant

Mrs. Mandy Keslar Assistant Treasurer

Mrs. Tanya Pearson Treasurer Dec 10, 2021

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Pursuant to I.C. 20-33-2-39 school corporations are required to maintain proof of residency for each student enrolled in the district. While schools may have verified residency status when your child was enrolled in school, we have found that a copy of that documentation was not secured in many cases.

Additionally, in order to be compliant with Department of Education guidelines, school boards must annually adopt or readopt a policy that specifies what documentation will be acceptable for proof of residency. Last evening the Board of School Trustees adopted policy indicating any ONE of the following will be acceptable for proof of Indiana residency status:

- Current utility bill
- Telephone bill
- Tax return
- Bank or mortgage statement
- · Rental or lease agreement
- Medical bills

The proof of residency must clearly display the parent/guardian name and address as well as the date. Furthermore, as part of the registration process each fall, you will be asked to verify your residency has not changed, or if it has, submit proof of the change.

You may either submit your proof of residency, dated within the last 60 days, to the school directly. A copy is acceptable; we can copy the original and return the original to you or you may send a copy in with your child. An electronic copy option is available for submission by following this link: https://forms.gle/o3pKHHr2PNK9rwGL6

We ask that you submit proof of Indiana residency by January 21, 2022. Please feel free to call our office if you have any questions.

Sincerely

Nicole D. Allee, Ph.D. Superintendent